
7/14/16 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 I wanted to add these extra pictures of the barrier that is pre-existing around 
the patio. We intend on bricking the area that currently has high glass on it next 
spring before outdoor dining season begins. We will not even be opening the 
restaurant till late fall/early winter, but we wanted to be able to have this 
application submitted. 
 
Thank you for you consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paige Gould  


